
 

Resiliency Subworkgroup  
Code Change Subworkgroup Meeting Summary 

9:30 A.M., May 7, 2019 

Chesterfield Community Development Building 

Chesterfield, VA 

 

No members of the Board of Housing and Community Development attended the workgroup 

meeting. 

  

Meeting Overview: 

- The meeting included introductions and goals of the participants. 

- There was discussion of the 2018 Code Change Cycle and Executive Order 24; including 

the charge of the subworkgroup to identify resilience specific provisions that might be 

included with the 2018 Codes. 

- The subworkgroup discussed existing code provisions, requirements in other jurisdictions, 

and possible next steps for Virginia. 

- The meeting concluded with discussion of research and action items to be accomplished 

prior to the next meeting. 

 

A detailed meeting summary can be found at the following link –  

https://va.cdpaccess.com/ 
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